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Erika Chepel, 2023-24 SQAC member and Honours Bachelor of Behavioural Psychology

graduate, represented Seneca Polytechnic as part of a round table discussion at the 2024

Higher Education Summit (HES) in November 2024.  

The session showcased how Algonquin, Niagara and Seneca integrate students in quality

initiatives. Highlights included Algonquin’s Program Council policy, Niagara’s student

feedback throughout its program review process and Seneca’s creation of a Student Quality

Assurance Council. 

Congratulations, Erika!
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